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WCPT-A COMMUNIQUE JULY 2006 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
It is exactly four weeks before the 6th WCPT-A Congress is held in Dar es salaam 
Tanzania. We are sure that you have all received the final programme from the 
 Association of Physiotherapists in Tanzania (APTA). We want to believe also 
that this month must be a busy month for all physiotherapists around the globe 
preparing to attend the congress. In case you have not received the please get in 
touch with Elias in Tanzania on e-mail elipemason@yahoo.com. 
 
 
MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTION 
A number of member organisations owe both WCPT and WCPT-A in 
subscription fees. Both WCPT-A and WCPT is giving you an opportunity to pay 
directly to both WCPT-A and WCPT at the congress. WCPT Secretary General 
will attend the Congress. This is an opportunity you cannot afford to miss and 
therefore prepare to pay at the congress.  
 
WCPT. A 6TH CONGRESS 
The Final programme was sent out by the Association of Physiotherapists in 
Tanzania (APTA).  The congress will be held in Dar es Salaam Tanzania from the 
14th – 18th August 2006. WCPT-A wishes to encourage all Physiotherapists to 
attend the congress.  
 
 
 
 
 



ELECTIONS 
All the positions will be falling vacant at the congress except that of the regional 
representative. All paid up WCPT –A member organisations are eligible to stand 
for the elections. As per WCPT-A constitution, the current executive has 
indicated their desire to recontest their positions for the second term of office. 
Others who wish to contest the elections are welcome. 
 
The nominations will be done at the congress and please prepare to contest for 
the positions of your choice. 
 
NEWS LETTER 
All member organisations are encouraged to send information for publication by 
our Official news letter. The news letter can only be published if you send items 
for publication. We intend to produce a publication for the congress. It is 
envisaged that this will be a bumper publication if there are many articles for 
publications. Remember that information is power and sharing knowledge is 
wisdom. Please send the information to the WCPT-A Vice President: Barbara 
Batesaki babsbatesaki@yahoo.com. 
 
 
ABSTRACTS SUBMISSION TO WCPT 
Due to high costs incurred when sending abstracts to WCPT, WCPT has made a 
provision for members to pay at the congress.  Please prepare to pay the $50 
abstract submission at the congress. We wish to announce also that the Secretary 
General of WCPT will be attending the congress. Take advantage of her present 
to pay for your abstracts.  
 
Finally WCPT-A Executive would like to encourage all of you to attend the 
congress. 
 
Kind Regards to all 
 
TYSON SIMUZINGILI 
WCPT-A PRESIDENT 
 
 
 


